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DATE: 

REPLY TO 
ATTN OFt 

SUBJECT 

TO, Mr. Gary Richard Schoener 
Box 392 Mayo Hospital 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 

About 20% of the textual records of the Warren Commission are with-

held from research. The non-textual or non»record materials of 

the Commission are all available for research, except that we do 
not show the clothing of President Kennedy to researchers. Instead 

we show photographs prepared by the National Archives that show the 

location of bullet holes. 

No material of the Commission is Withheld from research because it 

has not been catalogued or reviewed. A small amount of material of 

the Commission relating to the employment of personnel is withheld 
under subsec tion (b)(6) of 5 U.S.C. 552. All other material with-
held is withheld under the standard guidelines. 

We prefer to have advance notice of at least a week, with a list of 

material to be used, from researchers who wish to use any large amount 

of material. 

The copies of three pages which you ordered were sent to Mr. Weisberg. 

Commission Document 577 includes only three photographs, one of which 
was not copied for you because you stated that you did not want it. 

We will make a copy of this picture for you if you want it. 

Pages 38 and 39 are the same page in CD 244. 

Sincerely, 

LoN  

MARK G. ECKHOFF 
Director 

-Diplomatic, Legal, and 
Fiscal Records Division 

Keep Freedom in Tour Future With U.S. Savings Bona 


